
 

 

 
  

 

 
DATE: February 28, 2024 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 
 

SUBJECT: Approve Proposed North Tahoe High School Overnight Field Trip to Long Beach, 

CA, from February 21 through February 23, 2024 
 

PRESENTED BY: Logan Mallonee, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

ACTION REQUESTED 

 

Approve the proposed North Tahoe High School overnight field trip to Long Beach, CA, from February 

21 through February 23, 2024. 
 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 

The North Tahoe High School culinary students will participate in the 22nd Annual California 

ProStart Cup. Two teams of four students will compete against other culinary students from 

across California.  

 

The competition entails the Culinary Students whipping up a three-course menu. Students are 

competing for major scholarships and the chance to represent California at the National ProStart 

Invitational in Baltimore! 

 
 

RESOURCES REQUIRED: None 

 

PREPARED BY:  Mindi Brenner, Administrative Assistant for Logan Mallonee, Assistant 

Superintendent of Educational Services 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachment: Tahoe Truckee Unified School Sponsored North Tahoe High School Overnight Field Trip 

Request to Folsom, CA, from February 21 to February 23, 2024 


